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Comments : It is my understanding that FPL wants to increase the surcharges to cover the losses

it sustained by Hurricane Irma.   I have been an FPL customer my entire married life (36 years).

After Hurricane Wilma FPL started collecting surcharges from its customers which it is still doing.

Surely they have raked in enough money for improving infrastructure in all that time from its FPL

customers, especially since we have had many quiet hurricane seasons.   They have remained a

viable and very profitable company.   To now once more ask for an additional $4 to $5 increase in

surcharges is ridiculous.   They are now getting greedy.   Enough of the greed.  They had 12 years

to complete a better infrastructure with all the money they collected.  FPL -- Stop being Sheriff of

Nottingham and where is Robin Hood when we need him (Florida Public Service Commission).

Florida's Public Service Commission needs to stand up for its FPL customers.   This increase is a

hardship.  Thank you.  Debbie Dietz




